
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 13/06/2025 1:42:10 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

13/06/2025

MISS Amanda Zibawi
11 / 25 - 27 PARKES ST
MANLY VALE NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Please do not go ahead with this construction there is no room for traffic to flow and already
chaotic full of traffic on Kenneth road and Roseberry street. It will also impact Mackellar high
school as traffic will try to divert to the school area causing major safety concerns for children
the roads are too narrow and already dangerous. this area is not safe to build there are no
double roads and cannot drive down roseberry street with ease it banks up with woolworths,
aldi, harvey norman and bunnings. It is pathetic that Mcdonalds would think to construct there
when there are other areas they can take advantage of and not impact the community safety
and flow of traffic. Please do not go ahead this is a very dangerous area to have high flow of
customers going in and out of.




